
                                                                

 
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2017 

 
 
FRESHMEN CLASS CABINET:  There will be a meeting Tuesday, November 7th after school.  The 
meeting will take place in the guidance office. 
 
IUHPFL:  Students wishing to apply for the IUHPFL study abroad program for summer 2018 are 
reminded that the deadline to register is Wednesday, November 15. Full applications are 
due December 3. For more information, stop by C-106 before or after school, or visit the 
website: iuhonorsprogram.org 
 
JUNIOR CLASS CABINET:  There will be a meeting today after school in C122.  Electing Officers 
will be discussed along with Prom details.  
 
CHEMISTRY CLUB:  Dues are required by the Nov. 7 meeting in order to receive your membership 
card.  Also T-shirt orders with money are day at that time as well.  See Mr. Harnish if you have any 
questions. 
 
GIRLS’ TRACK AND FIELD:  Any girls wishing to participate in Girls Track and Field for 2018 and 
not currently involved in a winter sport should attend a call-out meeting today in C-312.  If you cannot 
attend please see Mr. Fredrick. 
 
COLLEGE REPS:  A representative from Fox College will be on Main Street during lunch periods 
November 13th. 
  
TECH HELP DESK:  Student tech interns will be available Monday, Wednesday and Thursdays 
during periods 1 through 4 and Tuesdays and Fridays during PtE in J107 (library work room). 
 
TUTOR:  Tutoring is available in all subjects Wednesdays after school in C209. Tutoring is available 
during PTE in the library. Please email tutoring@lcscmail.com to sign up for PTE tutoring. No sign up 
is necessary for the Wednesday sessions. Tutoring is provided by members of the National Honor 
Society.  
 
ATHLETICS:  Student passes may be purchased in the athletic office before and after school.  No 
passes will be sold after school on Friday game days.  The cost of a pass is $25.00 and this will allow 
you to attend any home game throughout the year excluding IHSAA Tournaments.   
 
 
 
 
Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the high 
school web site.   
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